
 

 

 

VACANCY – MENDOCINO COAST HEALTH CARE DISTRICT BOARD 
The purpose of the Mendocino Coast Health Care District is to support thriving, healthy communiƟes on the 
coast by ensuring conƟnuous, accessible, high-quality, sustainable health care.  We are the body responsible 
for the hospital faciliƟes in Fort Bragg currently leased to AdvenƟst Health. 
 
The Mendocino Coast Health Care District is governed by a 5-member Board of Directors elected by voters in 
the District.  The current available posiƟon is to complete the term of a vacancy created by a resignaƟon.  The 
applicant appointed by the Board to this vacancy will serve unƟl the next regular elecƟon in November 2024. 
The Board meets 1-2 Ɵmes a month, usually in the evening for approximately 3 hours.  Board members also 
have other duƟes as agreed to accomplish the work of the Board between meeƟngs. For informaƟon on the 
district, future and past meeƟngs, please visit our website at www.mchcd.org . 

We seek a community-minded, soluƟon-oriented, collaboraƟve individual with an interest in health care to 
join us who is a registered voter and a resident of the health care district.  We are parƟcularly interested in 
parƟcipaƟon by members of our growing African American, LaƟno, and NaƟve American communiƟes.  But 
anyone interested in serving our community by joining the MCHCD Board of Directors is encouraged to apply 
by September 12 to be considered for appointment. 
 

If you are interested or would like to know more 
please contact 
 
Lee Finney, Chair 
Mendocino Coast Health Care District Board of Directors  
lfinney@mcdh.org 
443-569-9756 


